
Texas House of Representatives 
Committee on State Affairs 

 
***Call all Committee Members NOW to log your opposition on SB3 and 
HB28. Both bills will destroy the legal and regulated Hemp industry in 
Texas. Recent poll data shows a majority of all Texans (68%) want this 
industry to stay legal and there are 50,000 jobs at stake. Support Texan 

owned small businesses! 
 
 

☐ Rep. Ken King (512) 463-0736 ☐ Rep. Lacey Hull (512) 463-0727 

  

☐ Rep. Ana Hernandez (512) 463-0614 ☐ Rep. John McQueeney (512) 463-0608 

  

☐ Rep. Rafael Anchía (512) 463-0746 ☐ Rep. Will Metcalf (512) 463-0726 

  

☐ Rep. Drew Darby (512) 463-0331 ☐ Rep. Dade Phelan (512) 463-0706 

  

☐ Rep. Yvonne Davis (512) 463-0598 ☐ Rep. Richard Raymond (512) 463-0558 

  

☐ Rep. Charlie Geren (512) 463-0610 ☐ Rep. John Smithee (512) 463-0702 

  

☐ Rep. Ryan Guillen (512) 463-0416 ☐ Rep. Senfronia Thompson (512) 463-0720 

  

☐ Rep. Chris Turner (512) 463-0574  

 


